
Letter:  Chamber  says  thanks
for fun mixer
To the community,

TahoeChamber would like to thank Lake Tahoe Cruises & Zephyr
Cove Resort for a spectacular Business After Hours Mixer.

The crowd assembled in the special events tent, which was
beautifully decorated with floral arrangements and specialty
linens. The food prepared by Executive Chef Jeremy Acuna was
decadent, the staff were very friendly, and live music by the
Tahoe Moonshine Muggers made the evening complete. The Tahoe
Paradise  offered  great  views  of  the  shore  and  featured  a
delicious  arrangement  of  cheese,  as  well  as  a  Signature
Cadillac Margarita.

Thank you to the community, chamber members, volunteers, and
staff at Zephyr Cove for another successful BAHM.

Jessica Cunningham, Lake Tahoe South Shore Chamber of Commerce
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